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Sogem USA Inc

Mrs. Betty Wright . X S 0 a 9 772
Office of International Program : J 5 /

11555 Rockville Pike | [l0 /¥l

Rockville, MD 20555

Fax: (301) 415 2395

Concerning: Export license

"~ November 4™ 1999

Dear Mrs. Wright,

Further to our telephone conversation, I hereby confirm that Sogem USA Inc. wishes to
amend the ap;;licau’on for license to export nuclear material and equipment submitted on
Scptember 30" (your reference XS0U8772).

We would like to remove from the list of ultimate foreign consignees the following
company:

NINGXIA NON-FERROUS METALS IMP & EXP CORP.
PO Box 105 Shizuishan City ~ :
NINGXIA 753000 PR CHINA

Thanks in advance 1o keep us informed of the expected time of issuance of the license.

Kind regards,

oulong
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- Sogem USA Inc.
Tel (919) 874 7167
Fax (919) 874 7195
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SOGEM USA INC

Magnolia Building, Suite 110
3120 Highwoods Boulevard, Ralslgh, North Carolina 27604
Tel: 819-874-7171 « Fax: 819 874-7195
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From: "Bailleux, Donatienne" <Donatienne.Bailleux@sogemnet.com>
To: "Mrs Betty Wright™ <blw@nrc.gov>

Date: Thu, Nov 4, 1999 9:14 AM

Subject: Export licence for tantalum your ref XSOU8772 (Oct. 12)

> Dear Mrs Wright,

> .

> Further to our telephone conversation last Monday, | further

> investigated on the possibilities for the Tantalum and Columbium Minerals
> to go to China. | have been confirmed that it will not be shipped or used
> in China. The ultimate foreign consignee will be S.A. Minerals LTD in

> Thailand as refered in our application form dated Sept 30th.
>

> Could this confirmation/change accelerate the export licence
> procedure ?
>

Kindly confirm.
Thanks and kind regards,

Dona Bailleux

Sogem USA Inc.

Direct line (919) 874 7167

Fax (919) 874 7195

email: donatienne.bailleux@sogemnet.com
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